From: Young, Petra

Sent: 11 November 2022 15:58

To: Emily Jackson

Subject: RE: Additional Information - NYM/2022/0764 and NYM/2022/0724

Dear Emily,

My apologies for not responding sooner. | can confirm that the proposals do not include additional lighting. We are
asking for permission for all existing lighting to be replaced by dark skies friendly lighting.

| hope that is ok.
Many thanks

Petra

Petra Young (she/her)

Funding & Development Manager
Yorkshire Forest District

Forestry England

www.forestryengland.uk




e:‘ Forestry England

From: Emily Jackson
Sent: 01 November 2022 11:23

To: petra
Subject: Additional Information - NYM/2022/0764 and NYM/2022/0724

Dear Petra,

| am emailing regarding the two applications you have submitted for Dark Skies Compliant lighting at Dalby
Forest (Visitors Centre and Courtyard). For the application to be assessed correctly by our Dark Skies
Consultee, please could you confirm whether the proposal will include any new lighting locations, or
whether the proposal is only to replace the existing lighting in the locations that stand at present. | believe it
to be the latter — but | would appreciate if you could just confirm this.

Kindest Regards,

Miss Emily Jackson

Development Management Trainee

North York Moors National Park Authority
The Old Vicarage

Bondgate

Helmsley

York

YO62 5BP

Direct Dial: 01439 772559
Customer Services: 01439 772700
www.northyorkmoors.org.uk

North York Moors
National Park

Read the new Management Plan for the North York Moors National Park

CONFIDENTIALITY: The contents of this message are the views of the author, not necessarily the views of
the North York Moors National Park Authority. This is a private message intended for the named
addressee(s) only. Its contents may be confidential.





